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Dear Parents, Carers and Students, 

 

The Word of the Lord is faithful 

and all his works to be trusted. 

The Lord loves justice and right 

and his merciful love fills the earth. 

Lord, let your mercy be on us, 

as we place our trust in you. 

 
NO HAT, NO PLAY 
We still have some children without school hats. All children need to have their 
hats at school each day. Children who do not have their hats will have to sit in the 
undercover area during recess and lunch play times. Mrs Monaghan has a couple 
of spare hats for use during PE lessons but these are not for use during other 
times of the day. 
 
UNIFORM REMINDER 
A reminder that all students should be in correct St Joseph’s uniform.   

 The only jewelry permitted is a small pair of plain sleepers or studs – one 
in each ear; a simple cross or crucifix worn as a necklace, 

 Only blue or yellow ribbons/headbands, 

 No nail polish is to be worn. 
Please also remember that these limitations apply during free-dress days also. 
Please support us by ensuring your child is in correct uniform. 
 

WANTED! 
If you have any second-hand uniforms, especially small sizes, that no longer fit 
your children and that are in reasonable condition, please consider donating them 
to the school. Occasionally we need spare uniforms and our supply from previous 
years has been exhausted. Thank you! 
 

 
CANTEEN  
 

Please ensure that your child has the money to pay for their order, as students and 
parents are not allowed to ‘book up’.  Students without any money to pay will only 
be permitted a piece of fruit and a vegemite sandwich.  The canteen is offered as a 
service to families and the privilege should not be abused.  
 

Starting next week, Hot Cross buns will be on sale 
in the Canteen each Friday during Term 1. The 
buns cost $1 each and children are limited to one 
bun each. The children can pre-order to ensure  

          they don’t miss out! 

Upcoming Dates 

March 

Thurs, Mar 5:   

 Faction Swimming Carnival 
Mon, Mar 9 

 Book Swap 
Fri, Mar 13 

 Senior Room assembly 
Thurs, Mar 19 

 Green & Purple Day 

 School Mass – 9am 
Fri, Mar 20 

 Year One assembly 
Mon, Mar 23 

 NAPLAN practice test Yrs 
3&5 

Wed, Mar 25 

 3-way interviews 
Thurs, Mar 26 

 K&PP Learning Journeys 

 Interschool Swimming 
Mon, Mar 30 – Fri Apr 3 

 Autism Awareness Week 
Tue, Mar 31 

 School Photo Day 

April 
Thurs, Apr 2 

 Food and Dance Festival 

 Global Autism Awareness 
Day 

Fri, Apr 3 

 Andrew Chin Concert – 
Parents Welcome 

 Thurs, Apr 9 

 Holy Thursday 

 Last day of term 

 

St John the Baptist Parish 
Moora 

Weekend Masses: 

1st, 2nd, 3rd & 5th Saturday 6.30pm 

4th Sunday 10.30am 

Mass this weekend – 
Saturday 6.30pm 
Weekday Masses:  

Wednesday - 5.30pm  

Friday  -  8am, 5.30pm  

 



SCHOOL FEES  
2020 School Fee accounts have been posted out. Any outstanding fees from previous years will 
be added to this year’s accounts.  Please ensure all outstanding fees are paid immediately.  All 
2020 fees should be paid off by the end of Term 3 unless they are being paid at regular intervals 
by direct debit. If fees are not able to be paid, an appointment must be made to meet with the 
Principal to discuss alternate arrangements.  

Parents and Carers who hold Health Care Cards and Pension Concession Cards may be entitled to discounted school 

fees.  Please bring your card into the Office so we can record the details. Parents who receive Centrelink payments 

should arrange to have school fees taken from these payments. Call the School Office to make an appointment to 

start these payments.  
 

 
SCHOOL SOCIAL MEDIA PAGES 
A reminder to parents and carers that the school has a private Facebook Group, and also a public page for updating 
the community on the good work going on at St Joseph’s.  Our Social Media pages are a good way to keep up to date 
with what is going on in the school.  Don’t forget that with Facebook algorithms you will need to like some of our 
posts so they will appear in your news feed.  
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/stjosephsschoolmoora/ 
Twitter: https://twitter.com/StJosephsSchoo5?lang=en 
Instagram: https://www.instagram.com/stjosephsschoolmoora/?hl=en 
 

God bless,                   

Therese Bandy  

Principal  

 

Brain Game Challenge 
Find four sports that begin with the letter “B”. 
 

Write your name and answer on a piece of paper and drop it into the office by this Friday, 3pm. 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/stjosephsschoolmoora/
https://twitter.com/StJosephsSchoo5?lang=en


 

 

SCHOOL PHOTOS 2020 

Tuesday 31st March 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

School Photos will take place on Tuesday, 31st March.  Please ensure that your children are in full uniform that day.  
More information to follow.   

 
SPORTS NEWS 

 
SUPER SPORTS CLASS 

Our Year five class 
excelled in week 3 and 
took home the 2nd 
trophy of the year!  
The Senior Room were 
obviously keen to 
keep hold of the 
trophy for an extra 
week, as the winners 
in week 4 were Year 6! 
 
 

Who will end the Senior Room’s reign of Super Sports Class next week? 

 

Katie Monaghan  

Phys Ed Teacher  

 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
This week’s focus – Snapchat 
What parents need to know about? Top tips for parents: 
1. Exposing your child’s exact location 1. The risks of sexting 
2. Addictive Snapstreaks      2. Reporting a story, lens, snap, filter or message 
3. Sexting            3. Ghost Mode 
4. Extras to make you stay   4. Deleting messages 
5. Damage to confidence   5. Turning off “quick add” 

6. Restrict story views 
 
For more information, open up the Snapchat PDF document that is attached to this email. 

 

COMMONWEALTH SCHOOL BANKING  
St Joseph’s Commonwealth School Banking will be starting up again this Monday the 
24th in the under-cover area before school. Coming home with your children is a 
pamphlet letting you know all about the program. Students require a Youth Saver 
Account with the Commonwealth Bank to participate and all new bankers are very 
welcome. 
 

School banking is a great way to teach about saving. There is a reward system with 
rewards being redeemed after 10 deposits. The School P & F also earn a small 
commission from the amount we collect for the bank so you’ll also be helping our School 
while you save. 
 
 

 
OLD FARM GATES  
We are in need of 2 farm gates, they need to be 2m wide and 1.8m 
wide.  If you happen to have any, or know of anyone who does,     
please get in touch with us. 
  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

Have you seen our Pancake? 
 
Have you heard about the missing roll away pancake? Maybe you have 
seen the missing posters placed around the school. On Tuesday last week 
the PrePrimary students all cooked individual pancakes for Shrove 
Tuesday, they were delicious. Mrs Machin used all the left over 
ingredients to make a giant pancake for everyone to share, but when she 
was carrying it to the canteen to cut into pieces, it fell off the plate and 
rolled away. We have searched high and low for the roll away pancake 
and come up with some clever plans for how to catch it.  

 
 
 
We have been busy listening to the initial sounds in words and learning all 
about the sounds  /m/ and /s/. We are getting very good at blending onset 
and rime in words. That is when a word is broken into two sounds and we 
blend the two sounds together to make the word.  
 
 
 
 

We are learning to count a collection of up to 20, ensuring we only count each object only once.  We are 
learning to subitise collections of 4,5 and 6 on ten frames and discuss our thinking. Such as; "I saw 1 dot 
on the top row and 3 dots on the bottom row, 1 and 3 make 4".  We have been learning all about 
measuring and the words we use when measuring such as tall, long and short.  

 



P&F News 

Community News 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

UNIFORM SHOP 
The uniform shop will be open on 27th March at 8.30am.  EFTPOS is available at the shop, however you will still 
be able to pay in cash if you prefer.  
EFTPOS is available ONLY in the Uniform Shop. The School Office does not have EFTPOS. 
If you need uniforms between shop opening days, an order form and payment can be left at reception. Your 
order will be filled as soon as possible. 
 

P&F MEETING 

 
 
Our next meeting has changed from Monday 9th of March to Tuesday 10th March at 7pm in the staff 
room.  We will be holding a wine and cheese night to welcome Fr Renald Anthony, our new parish 
priest, to our school.  We would also love to welcome some new mums/dads/carers to the P&F! 
 
Food and Dance Festival at the MPAC – 2nd April 
Come along to an evening of food and dance within the school community. 
Start thinking about which savory dish you plan to bring along. 
More information to follow soon, but please ensure it’s on your calendar. It’s a fabulous night!  
 



 

The Gardiner Street Arts Collective is thrilled to present school holiday art workshops! 
  
Kids Abstract Mixed Media by Kerry Munns 
9am 17th April 2020 
  
Workshop 1 
A school holiday workshop designed for school aged kids using mixed media. They will be using a multiple 
of mediums - oil pastels, pencils, watercolours, ink, to design, create and paint their own work. Each child 
will complete 1 piece to frame in their own space. BYO art smock or old shirt. 
Cost- $40 each 
  
Workshop 2 
11am 17th April 2020 
A school holiday workshop designed for school aged kids using acrylics with multiple implements to create 
an abstract painting on canvas. Each child will complete 1 piece to take home, to frame and hang in their 
own space. BYO art smock or old shirt. 
Cost- $40 each 
  
For more information https://kmunnsart.life/shop/ 
  
Be sure to follow the GARDINER STREET ARTS COLLECTIVE on Facebook and Instagram to find out 

about upcoming workshops and activities! 
 
 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fkmunnsart.life%2Fshop%2F&data=02%7C01%7CMichelle.Gilmore%40cewa.edu.au%7Cafa97610d5ab4dac47b108d7a9180bb9%7Cc5852f2336334f29b38651da53e35e23%7C0%7C0%7C637163793052320664&sdata=i3nEb7lESg8docV8YIaCYnWqBo%2BD0LeZFJKCgUXOZdc%3D&reserved=0


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


